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‭TIME TO PAY YOUR DUES!‬

‭Dues are ONLY $50!!‬

‭It’s so very important that we have the support of‬‭everyone‬‭in the neighborhood.‬
‭The funds collected from dues memberships help to cover the expenses for maintaining The Rec‬

‭Such as the property taxes, electricity, water, dumpster and Porta Johns.‬

‭To pay by PayPal:‬

‭⇦‬‭SCANNING the QR CODE‬

‭or‬

‭Go to‬‭www.mcknightvillage.org‬
‭Membership > click PayPal‬

‭To pay by check:‬‭(must include the membership application)‬

‭Check should be made payable to : MVCA‬
‭Dropped off or mailed to:‬ ‭Kathy Smith at 506 Fox Dr. McKnight PA 15237‬

‭Dates will soon be announced for the upcoming events!‬
‭☛ Annual General Meeting -‬‭in March‬
‭☛ Rec Clean Up -‬‭in April‬

‭❤ Summer Food Trucks are back - dates are available on the MVCA‬‭calendar‬

http://www.mcknightvillage.org/

